Concussion Testing for PCHS student-athletes who were unable to make either of the first two test sessions.

Where: Putnam County High School - computer lab

When: Monday, Aug. 9th at 10am

**Who:** Freshmen who plan to play a sport, any student-athlete who is planning to play a sport for the first time, any student-athlete who participated in athletics last year but didn't need to get tested because they had tested in the prior year.

## Notes/Considerations:

- Masks are required when inside the building
- Anyone arriving after 10am will not be allowed into the testing session
  - Arrive approximately 10 minutes prior to the start of the testing session
- Test takes approximately 45mins.
- Parent(s)/Guardian(s) are encouraged to wait in their vehicles during the test
- At the high school level, concussion baseline tests are good for two calendar years.
- A current concussion baseline test is required to be completed prior to any athletic contest participation.

If you have any questions, please contact PC Athletic Director Mr. Chris Newsome.

Phone: 815-882-2800 x4

Email: newsomec@pcschools535.org